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Comments: To those considering development of the Stibnite Gold Project,

The open pit Stibnite Mine proposal, The east and south fork of the is unacceptable as it would impact wildlife
prosperity, water quality and would impact the upper East Fork and the South Fork of the Salmon River
watershed. Any spills could severely affect the environment and economic health of West Central Idaho and
Valley county; and the mine will actually degrade habitat for bull trout instead of restoring it.

Please halt the momentum to develop this harmful and flawed project.



